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My Statement on Pfizer's Grant to Hudson Guild

 "With its half-million dollar grant to Hudson Guild, Pfizer is demonstrating the real meaning

of corporate social responsibility," said State Senator Brad Hoylman. "I'm thrilled Pfizer is

staying close and relocating to Hudson Yards. This is the kind of corporate neighbor that

betters its community. My heartfelt thanks to Sally Susman and Doctor Freda Lewis-Hall for

shepherding this donation through and recognizing Hudson Guild as an exemplary

institution.” 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/brad-hoylman-sigal
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/sd-27
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/senator-hoylman

